
Dear 1st Grader,

Hello and welcome to first grade! My name is Ms. Judd and I will be 
your teacher this year. I am looking forward to meeting you and am so 
excited to have you in my class! In first grade this year we will be 
learning, talking, building, painting, playing, listening, singing, laughing, reading, 
writing, taking turns, sharing, and so much more. We are going to have so 
much fun! 

The first day of school is Tuesday, September 6th.  School starts 
at 8:00AM. You should bring a lunch and snack, or you can buy lunch 
from the cafeteria.

I bet you are curious to know what I am like and learn more about 
me…

• I love hiking and spending time outdoors. 

• Pickles are my favorite food. 

• I have 2 brothers and 2 sisters. 

• I love to travel and I have been to over 30 different countries!

• Taking care of the environment is important to me and I love 
finding ways to make our classroom greener each year. 

• My favorite subjects in school are Math and Science.

• I love spending time with my family and visiting my parents in 
New Hampshire. 

• I enjoy running and playing soccer. 

I am excited to learn all about you!

See you soon,

Ms. Judd


